September 8, 2020

Parents who will be dropping off or picking up students are asked to
do so at the Hampton Community Centre (rink).

Please drop students at the base of the new digital sign, and they can
then walk up the bricked path to the middle school (maintaining dis-
tance from others and masked). Please follow the normal traffic flow
for the Community Center and be mindful of other vehicles and chil-
dren as parents form HES will also be dropping students at the ball-
field. At the end of the day students will walk down to meet you there.

Please see the image below.




